Steven Sepe

From:

Kattie Elyce Milazzo Gomez <kattieelyce@gmail.com>

Sent:

Sunday, February 23, 2025 8:01 PM

To:

House Health and Human Services Committee

Cc:

Rep. Baginski, Jacquelyn M.; policastrogroup@gmail.com

Subject:

Strong Support for Bill H-5351

Dear Representative,

I am writing to express my strong support for Bill H-5351. If this bill does not pass, I will lose access to my preferred medical provider, and may have to change healthcare facilities. Making this incredibly inconvenient and difficult for myself, and many like me.

This bill is crucial for protecting access to essential services, and I urge you to support its passage.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Katharine Milazzo

275 Rand st,

Central Falls, RI 02863

KattieElyce@gmail.com